
 
 

Question on Notice 
 

No. 2329 
 

Asked on 1 December 2016 
 
MR EMERSON ASKED THE ATTORNEY-GENERAL AND MINISTER FOR JUSTICE AND 
MINISTER FOR TRAINING AND SKILLS (HON Y D’ATH) – 
 
QUESTION: 
 
With reference to the agencies and departments under the administration of the Attorney-
General — 
 
Will the Attorney-General detail the amount of taxpayers funds expended on consultancies 
for 2015-16 and the projected amount for 2016-17? 
 
 
ANSWER: 
 
I thank the Member for Indooroopilly for his question. 
 
Departments are required to annually disclose the total cost of consultancies on the 
Queensland Government Open Data website at https://data.qld.gov.au. I refer the Member 
to this website for 2015-16 expenditure.  
 
Departmental expenditure for 2016-17 will be disclosed on the website following the 
conclusion of the financial year. 
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